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TO:  7th grade students and new students 

FROM: Mr. Lawrence A. Gabriel III 

DATE: August 11, 2021 

RE:  Orientation 

 

Dear Chargers and Chargerettes: 

I am writing to inform you that we will be having our 7th grade and new student orientation on 

Thursday, August 19, 2021, from 7:00 p.m. until 8:30 p.m. in our high school auditorium.  All 

students and parents are invited and encouraged to attend.  In addition, any 8th grade student that 

chose full virtual instruction last school year is welcome to attend our orientation.  7th grade 

homeroom teachers, 7th grade content area teachers, as well as student assistants in our Future 

Teachers Club will be present, in order to assist our new students.  Refreshments will be served at 

6:45 p.m. in our high school cafeteria. 

We are looking forward to starting this upcoming school year and can’t wait to meet you on 

Thursday, August 19, 2021.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out 

at your earliest convenience.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Lawrence A. Gabriel III 

lawrence.gabriel@carbondalearea.org  
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